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Summer Internship at CalSTRS for SCC Student
 My name's Zuriel Sanders and I started at Solano
Community College in the Fall of 2015. Since starting
I've been active in clubs such as Alpha Gamma
Sigma, student government (ASSC), UMOJA, and
also the school newspaper the Tempest.

My major is economics and I plan on transferring to
Cal Poly San Luis Obispo for the fall of 2017. Over
the summer I'll be working in investment spending for
CalSTRS which presides over retirement, disability,
and also survivor benefits for nearly a million California
educators.   

Anatomical Demos Big Success

 During the Annual Anatomical Demos, students from Vacaville, Vallejo, Rodriguez and
Fairfield high schools  payed  our lab a visit.

In each hour, faculty met with students and instructors from a different high school.
Presenters (all Bio 4 Honor students) gave short presentations on a topic of choice to 5 groups
of students (approx 5-6 or 10-12 students per group) .  A big thank you to professors Tom
Kutz, Peggy Delgado, Norwell Darwazek and Chad Fins. Topics covered the Cardiovascular
System, Abdominal Region, Skeletal System, Muscular System, Brain and Spinal Cord, and
Urinary and/or Reproductive System.

Saying "Good Morning" to Colleagues...
Want to know why it's important to greet your colleagues when you start work each day? A
new article in the Business Insider talks psychology when it comes to saying "hello" whether
you feel up to it or not.

Read the article in Business Insider.
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